
 
We’re sending this newsletter to highlight how God has been working during COVID-19! There are more details about the 
many other things God has been doing lately at https://www.facebook.com/SohmerFamily/ or at  
https://Luke-15.org/blog/. Jesus is still seeking and saving the Lost, and that’s very exciting! 

Life has changed dramatically since our last letter.  

Just a few months ago, we hardly used words like: 
social distancing, pandemic, flatten the curve, etc. 

But there’s GREAT NEWS: Jesus is still King, and Jesus 
is still using you and me to reach people! 

Are you all safe and well? This “new normal” has 
heartbreaking consequences. Depression is 
skyrocketing. Suicides are up. Please contact us if you’d 
like prayer. We’d love to pray for and encourage you! 

The Lockdown did have some good results. For 
example, Mark has been wanting to build an 
Evangelistic Website for years, but never found the 
time. But during the first weeks, he got it done! 

We’re excited that a new website is now available for 
you to share with your unsaved friends and family! 

Please visit https://Great-News.org for an engaging 
and 
thorough 
Gospel 
Message.  

And please 
share it with 
others! 

We did lots 
of training by 
Zoom and 
YouTube. 
Mark preached at Churches and Chapels, sometimes by 
video, sometimes outside, and sometimes inside. 

There’s plenty of new videos for Adults and Kiddos at: 
https://www.youtube.com/SohmerLuke15 

Now we’re back outside, reaching people at the Beach 
a lot, and at the Abortion Clinic every week as well. 

 

When there’s a Pandemic, people get really open to 
talking about Eternity, Jesus, Sin, and Salvation. 

The Beach is TERRIFIC 
for Christians to be 
trained in Evangelism. 
Mick came out to be on 
the team, but he was 
scared.  
Yet he started a 
conversation with a 
stranger named Will. Afterward, Mick said, “Wow, 
Evangelism is Contagious!” One more Christian who 
now is more willing to share the Gospel without fear! 

We are a faith-based ministry and 
are 100% reliant on donations 
from those who support our work. 

Would you join our Ministry Team 
with a monthly donation?  

Monthly and One-Time donations 
keep us on the streets talking to 
the Lost about Jesus. 

You are reaching people for Christ through us.  
Thank you for your commitment to this ministry!  

https://donate.Luke-15.org has instructions to join 
our Ministry Team. Please contact us (603-244-6292 or 
mark@Luke-15.org) with any questions.  

We thank God for you! With love in Christ,   
Mark, Shelby, Vivienne, Juliana, Caleb & Gabriella 
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This pretty young lady joined us at the Abortion 
Clinic with smiles and giggles. She’s missing a 
hand. Her Mom in China chose Adoption over 
Abortion. When we pointed out to the Clinic 

Workers that they’d abort a baby for that 
condition, they got silent. 

The Clinic put out the sign on the left, so 
we put out the sign on the right.  

We like ours better! Wayne using a “brain teaser” to share the Gospel with this kind family. 

We’ve run into these High-Schoolers 
at the Beach multiple times. And 
every time they hear about Jesus! 

Heidi praying for Danillo. 
Strangers really do spill their 
hearts out and ask for prayer. 

He took a Gospel of John! 

The Food Ministry in a near-by city is a SUPERB place for 
outreach. If you look closely you can see Mark using his paint-

board to share the Great News with hundreds of people. 

Training Christians via the Internet 
has become commonplace recently.  
Please check out our new videos at 

https://youtube.com/SohmerLuke15 

We met our Governor 
at the beach. He 

accepted a Gospel 
Booklet from us! 

In years past, the Police only spoke with us when 
someone complained. This year is different. We 
give them “Police Lives Matter” tracts and they 
are so open! These nice Officers listened to Chris 
share the Gospel and his testimony! 


